
 

 1 

Cameron School Council 
211 Cameron Avenue, North York, Ontario M2N 1E8 

Working to enhance our children’s educational experience 
 

SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 

DATE: February 20th, 2012 
 

PLACE: Cameron P.S. Staff Room 
 

TIME: 7:00 P.M.  
 

 

2012/2013 MEMBERS PRESENT: (no order) Z. Chinea-Campbell, C. Ring, K. Lam, A. Smith, A. Maisonneuve, 

J. Martin, M. Jung, S. Bonn, A. Anderson  

2012/2013 MEMBERS ABSENT: (no order) D. Greenwood, M. Beltchez  

OTHER PRESENT:  (no order) H. Bieler, K. Robles, A. Benvenuto, A. Charette. 

 

1. Welcome & introduction 

The Chair welcomed parents to the meeting. 

 

2. Approval of the minutes from the February 20th meeting 

A motion was made by A. Smith to approve the minutes from the February 20th Council meeting.  The 

motion was seconded by Z. Campbell, and passed. 

 

3. Principal’s report 

H. Bieler reported on various items including:  

- Skating day was a success and enjoyed by all.  

-Kindergarten registration was held on February 13th. 

-Pancake breakfast was a success and went well.  

-The Dance-a-thon kick off assembly was well received by the students 

-Monthly assembly will be held on March 1st the theme this month is fairness and it will be a PM 

assembly 

-The smartboard has been set up and place in Ms. Ranelli’s class 

-The smartboard for the kindergartens will be coming, in the next 2 weeks. 

-5, 3 year old off lease computers were purchased and will be placed in the grade 1-3 classes.  

-Dance-a-thon will be held on March 7th.  

-Grade 5 graduation will be held on June 25th 

-The Albion Hills trip will take place for the grade 5 class. 
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4. Spring Fair 

C. Ring reported that: 

-Volunteer meeting had a fairly low attendance 

-All committee head positions have been filled. 

 

5. Budget Report 

A. Maisonneuve reported that the budget has been reconciled up until this point. Last year’s over 

payment to the scientist in the school has been credited to this year. 

 

 

6. Dance-a-thon 

A discussion on the prize structure and whether to include a cosmic store was headed by A. Anderson. 

This resulted in the decision to forgo individual prizes and have prizes for the top 3 classes. A vote on 

whether or not to have a store resulted in the decision to have a store but to encourage a $5 limit on 

spending money. 

 

7. Grade Parent Lists 

A. Maisonneuve reported that the class lists have been sent out to the respective grade parents multiple 

times, but little to no response regarding them has been received.  

 

 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:33pm with the next meeting date set for Mar. 20th at 7pm. 


